
Public Hearing
Monday, March 14, 2016
5:00 pm
City Hall Council Chambers
830 Cliffe Avenue
Tel. 250-334-4441

The City of Courtenay is proposing an amendment to Zoning Bylaw 
No. 2500, 2007 in order to make the bylaw consistent with the 
Agricultural Land Commission regulations and the Agricultural 
Minister’s Bylaw Standard on Medical Marihuana Production 
Facilities. The proposed amendment will permit Medical Marihuana 
Production Facilities on properties within the Agricultural Land 
Reserve with a minimum setback of 30 metres from all property 
lines.
Get more information:
View a copy of the proposed bylaw and relevant documents at City Hall from 
8:30 am to 4:30 pm Monday through Friday, excluding holidays, until the 
public hearing.
To provide your feedback, send written submissions prior to the public 
hearing. You are also welcome to speak at the public hearing.

Ian Buck, MCIP, RPP
Director of Development Services
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